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Addendum #2 to RFA for School Based Mental Health Services 

Correction to Original Addendum  

January 5, 2022 

 

It has been brought to our attention that there is an inconsistency in the response to the question 

about the process for obtaining the school commitment letters.  In the original addendum posted 

December 16, 2021, the answer was that the letter should be from the superintendent if you are 

serving multiple schools or it may be from the superintendent or the principal if only serving one 

school.  However the RFA states on page 7, “Applicants must include letters of commitment 

from each participating LEA, signed by the school division superintendent or the principal of 

each school where services will be provided.” Therefore we are correcting the answer that was in 

the original addendum to the following: 

 

Question: Should the school commitment letter come from the Superintendent or from the 

Principal? 

Answer:  Letters of commitment from each participating LEA may be signed by the school 

division superintendent or the principal of each school where the services will be provided. 


